
32 
City of Fairview 

 

 

BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 

 

May 5, 2005 

 

        Ken Brison, Mayor 

        Eddie Arney, Vice-Mayor 

        Wayne Hall, Commissioner 

        Stuart L. Johnson, Commissioner 

        Darrell Mangrum, Commissioner 

        Alan W. Deck, City Manager 

        Larry Cantrell, City Attorney 

        Kathleen Daugherty, Recorder 

 

 

Present: Brison, Arney, Hall, Johnson, Mangrum 

Others: Deck, Cantrell 

Absent: 

 

 

1. Mayor Brison called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. 

A. Mayor Brison led the prayer and pledge to the flag. 

 

2. Approval of the Agenda: 

       A. Arney made a motion to approve the agenda with the additions.  Johnson  

  seconded the motion. All were in favor. 

 

3. Citizen Comments (Limited to the first five citizens to sign in and limit of five 

minutes each).   None 

      

4. Awards and Recognitions - None 

            

5. Public Announcements – None 

 

6. Approval of the Minutes – 

A. Presented for approval were the minutes of the Board of Commissioners 

Meeting held on April 21, 2005.  Mangrum made a motion to approve the 

minutes as presented.  Johnson seconded the motion. All were in favor. 

 

7. Old Business – None 

 

8. New Business – 

A. Williamson County Three Star Program – Mayor Brison reported that the 

County has sent a copy of their Three Star Strategic Plan for review before it 

is adopted.          
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9. City Manager Items for Discussion and/or Action – 

A. Deck reported that the front steps have been replaced and were put back the 

same as before.  He explained that they were put there the first time under the 

Southern Building Codes and did not meet its standards.  They were put back 

after the City adopted the International Building Codes and have been 

inspected and meet these codes even though they are the same.  He stated that 

if there were no objections he would make final payment to the bonding 

company.  There were no objections. 

B. Renewal of Contract with the State to issue electrical permits – Deck stated 

that the contract is the same as before and will be until June 30, 2006.  Arney 

made a motion to renew the contract. Johnson seconded the motion. All were 

in favor. 

C. Cantrell advised that he filed a motion to combine the two law suits on the 

Hwy. 100 annexations. If the Court agrees a date will be set for the trial. 

      

10.  Communications from the Mayor and Commissioners - None 

 

11. The meeting adjourned at 7:07 p.m. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 _____________________________    ___________________________  

      Mayor       City Recorder 

 

         

         

 

     


